PLEASANT TOWNSHIP
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

8 Chari Lane Tel 814-723-5240
P.O. Box 865 Fax 814-723-5327
Warren, PA 16365

March 18, 2005

Dr. Norbert Kennerknecht
Facilities and Planning Committee
Warren County School District
185 Hospital Drive

Warren, PA 16365

Dear Dr. Kennerknecht;

Pleasant Township Supervisors have provided a supervised summer
playground program at Pleasant Elementary School for over twenty years.
For the past ten years, we have funded the playground program administered
by Warren County. Pleasant School Principal Ann Buerkle provided a key
to the building for storage of equipment and use of the restrooms. Ms.
Buerkle notified us that the building will close on June 30™.

Pleasant Township Supervisors hereby request use of the Pleasant
School playground and of the building for restrooms and storage for a
supervised summer playground program for this summer. The program is
for youths between the ages of 6 and 17 and runs from the middle of June
through the second week of August.

Very truly yours,

T 4. St

Paula A. Atwood
Secretary-Treasurer





